
Dear Valued Customer, 

We are excited to inform you that we will be enhancing our network to serve you better. Starting 

from DATE, we will initiate important upgrades that will improve your overall experience. 

During this period, you may notice intermittent disruptions in your service. We apologize for any 

inconvenience this might cause and assure you that we are working diligently to minimize 

disruptions. 

The improvements will include: 

• Increased speed and reliability 

• Enhanced security features 

• Expanded coverage areas 

We appreciate your understanding and support as we work to enhance our services. If you have 

any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to our customer support team at 

contact@company.com or call us at (123) 456-7890. 

Thank you for choosing us! 

Sincerely, 

The Network Improvement Team 

Your Company Name 


